
From: Margaret Barbier
To: PCD
Cc: Margaret Barbier; Breskin David
Subject: PLN50280C SSDP & SVAR - Wysong-Ziemba
Date: Tuesday, March 3, 2020 1:09:29 PM
Attachments: SC75420030311330.pdf

Dear Mr. Greetham:

Attached please find the Breskin/Barbier comment to the above Application. The same comment
was also hand delivered to the Planning and Development Department today.  Having never filed a
comment before, we weren’t certain about the process. Thank you.

Margaret L. Barbier
206-498-1712

David Breskin
206-200-7707
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